
 
 
To the next valued partnership,  
 
Our Children’s Place Daycare aims to provide families with high-quality childcare that nurtures every 
child’s development and builds a foundation for lifelong learning. With certified staff and thoughtfully 
designed programs, we offer enriching experiences in a safe, inclusive, and supportive environment. 
 
As a nonprofit organization in Canandaigua and Clifton Springs, we proudly serve children from six 
weeks to twelve years old. Our programs span Infant and Toddler Learning, universal pre-K, and a 
dynamic School-Age Program that offers before and after-school care, summer enrichment, and academic 
support. We are committed to affordability, excellence, and equity, ensuring every child has access to the 
care and opportunities they deserve. 
 
We are currently seeking corporate partners who share our belief that investing in children strengthens 
families, schools, and the future of our workforce. Your support will help provide: 

●​ Tuition assistance for families facing financial hardship 
●​ Classroom materials, technology, and curriculum enhancements 
●​ Ongoing professional development for our dedicated educators 
●​ Expanded capacity to serve more children across our sites 
●​ Enrichment activities for school-age students, including STEM, arts, and wellness 

 
In return, your business will be recognized on our website, social media, and at our centers. We also offer 
opportunities for employee engagement, such as volunteer days, mentorship events, and co-branded 
community initiatives. 
 
We’d love to talk with you about ways to get involved, whether through sponsorship, in-kind donations, 
or strategic partnerships. Together, we can make a lasting impact on the children and families shaping 
tomorrow’s communities. 
 
Thank you for considering this meaningful opportunity to invest in local families and future leaders. 
Warm regards,​
 
 
Sharon McInroy​
Executive Director​
Our Children’s Place Daycare​
585-394-5310​
executive@ccdpkids.net 


